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Dear Legislators, 

 

Please vote to pass HB4130 prohibiting the corporate practice of medicine. I am the 

President of Oregon Emergency Physicians, a democratic group of independent 

physicians practicing medicine at 3 Providence hospitals since 1979. We were one of 

the first independent practice groups to staff emergency care on the West coast and 

we are one of the few still remaining. Contract management groups that staff other 

ERs across the country treat doctors as "commodities", focus on finances over 

patient well being, and create burn out amongst health care providers. Thank you for 

listening,  

Sincerely, 

Evelyn Kim, MD 


